
PRAY TO THE LORD 

     Prayer for the sick in our parish and in our   

families is so important.  Please leave this list of the 

sick near the place where you pray each day to 

remember them throughout the week. 
 

 

Stephen Madden, Lenny Tozzi, Gloria McDaniel, Willy McCue, 

Theresa Worster, George Drescher, Daryl Christiansen, Brooks  

Andrew Brega, Mary Horan, Tia Monemurro, Tommy Valentines, 

Bridie Bannon, Kyle Petrocelli, Kelly Petrocelli, Jack Ryan, Patty 

Monti, Arlene Ferraro, Nancy Vertucci, Jennifer Johnson, Stephanie 

Scalisi, Sebastian DeLuca, Vincent DeStaso, Arthur Donohue, Chris 

Devine, TJ Hogan, Ivan Lozic, Geralynn Lynn, Noah Diaz,  Carol 

Neil, Tom Foerster, Billy Martucci, Baby Lucas, Fred Ratto, Ruth 

Walker, Fred Palombella, Tommy McGuire, Ellen Bloom, Geraldine 

LoCascio, Evelyn Mack, Ciaran Green, Arthur Ferraro, John      

Hanley, Daniel Ciarcia, Florence Navarro, Cetrea Rosen, George 

Wolf, Christopher Mastropolo, Colleen Friendlich, Kiley            

Fantino-Brunson, Charles Kelly, Craig Wechman, Baby Luke 

DeDomenico (Knips), Ian MacFarlane, John Cahill, Steven Lynn, 

Jean Marie Lester, Chris Ravanello, Kathleen O’Connell, Shirley 

Varon, Janet Martin, Vincent Messina, Baby Sofia Grace Velluci, 

Rhonda O’Brien, Fiona McCarthy, Michael Martin, Dominique 

Smallings, Celestino Guliman, Edwin Boyle, Maryann Breest, 

Pierce McManus, Bridget Kunz, James Hanley, Kathleen O’Connor, 

Gabrielle DiCarlo, John Casale, Barbara Ferraro, Patricia Iannucelli, 

Robert Ronan, Robert Treacy, Dorothy Andrade, Susan Tynatishon, 

Lizy Mathews, Elayne Kilkenny, Edward Boyanoski, Mary      

Valastro, Madison Martignetti, Barbara McEntee, Jimmy Dempsey, 

Isabella Barone, Margaret Cassidy, Denice Smith, Marie Valentine, 

Nella Ferlich, Stephen Bailey, Elizabeth Colucci, Darrin Wiekamp, 

Jared Cummings, Lucy Navarro, Gerard Navarro, and Ann Saladino.          
 

      If you have returned to good health, please call the Rectory   

Office to ask that your name be removed from the Prayer List. No 

need to call if you wish to remain on the list. You will remain in our 

prayers. 

Mass Intentions 
The Week of 6/23 - 7/1 
 
 
Saturday, June 23 
9:00am Mass Denis Herlihy - 1st Anniversary 
  req. by The Herlihy Family  
5:30pm Mass Luciano Socci 
  req. by Louis & Vita Socci  
 
Sunday, June 24 
8:30am Mass Edward Devins 
  req. by Ruth Devins & Children  
10:15am Mass  Donald C. Smith - 40th Anniversary 
  req. by Tuttsie Smith & Family  
12Noon Mass  Ann Sullivan 
  req. by The Quinn Family  
 
Monday, June 25   
9:00am Mass Margaret Weber 
  req. by Barbara Cummings                           
           
Tuesday,  June 26 
9:00am Mass Michael Concannon 
  req. by The Concannon Family 
        
Wednesday, June 27 
9:00am Mass Pina Grasso 
  req. by Ofelia Monaco 
   
Thursday, June 28 
9:00am Mass Stella Pelisson 
  req. by Joan & Mike Niland 
                          
Friday, June 29 
9:00am Mass Frank Horan 
  req. by Kay Garvey & Family 
 
Saturday, June 30 
9:00am Mass Margaret Weber 
  req. by Susan & Tom O’Connor  
5:30pm Mass Deceased Members - Malin & Elberfeld Families 
  req. by Roy & Mary Ann Elberfeld 
 
Sunday, July 1 
8:30am Mass Msgr. John Oppong-Baan & Fr. Rich Gorman 
  req. by Jeannine Rippa   
10:15am Mass  John, Joe & Bridget Rodican 
  req. by The Doherty Family 
12Noon Mass  Eugene Quinn 
  req. by Patricia Quinn Family  
 We are very grateful to those in the military who have 

dedicated themselves to protect our liberty and freedom.  

Please keep our troops in your prayers, especially   

Nicholas D’Urso, Bill Knips, Connor McKiernan, Paul 

Golando, Patrick Sullivan and Michael Sullivan. 

If you have an intention for Mass, consider      

presenting the gifts of bread and wine during that 

celebration.  Please arrive early and inform the 

ushers before Mass. 

DID YOU KNOW 

If you have difficulty getting up to receive Holy Communion, the 

front row on both sides of the back section are reserved so that the 

Eucharistic Ministers can come directly to you.  Please feel free to 

use these seats – your family is welcome to sit with you.  The pews 

are marked “Reserved.” 

  BAPTISMS 
 

It is through Baptism that we are joined with Christ, 
share in His passion,  death and  resurrection  and so  are  
saved from our sins and become adopted children of 
God, sharing in divine life.  
 

On June 17, 2018, this miracle of God’s love and grace was      
bestowed upon Charlotte Marie Chertok, daughter of Gregory & 
Kathryn (Barnes) Chertok and Victor Manuel Martinez, son of 
Jose & Elizabeth (Carmona) Martinez.  
 
On June 23, 2018, this miracle of God’s love and grace will be  
bestowed upon Jameson Michael Graves, son of Gregory &    
Andrea (Craparo) Graves. 
 
Please pray for these children and their parents, that they may be 
faithful to God’s call to salvation. 
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The Week  of  6/24—7/1 

The Nativity of Saint John the Baptist 

 

 

Sunday  

· Masses - 8:30am; 10:15am; 12noon (Church) 

· Deaconate Mass of Thanksgiving for Tom Bennett - 12noon  

 (Church) 

· Reception for Deacon Tom Bennett - 1pm (Rader Hall) 

 
Monday  

        ·      Mass - 9am (Church)     

        ·      Senior Citizens - 1pm (Rader Hall)      

                 

Tuesday  

· Mass - 9am (Church) 

· Scripture Study - 10am (Classroom 13, 14, 15) 

 

Wednesday   

· Mass - 9am (Church) 

 

Thursday   
· Mass - 9am (Church) 

 
Friday     

· Mass - 9am (Church) 
  

Saturday   
        ·       Mass - 9am (Church) 

· Baptism - 2:30pm (Church)  

· Confessions - 4:30pm (Church) 
· Mass - 5:30pm (Church) 
 

Sunday  

· Masses - 8:30am; 10:15am; 12noon (Church) 

 

  

Parish Celebration of the  
Permanent Deaconate  Of  

 

Thomas Bennett  

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Sunday, June 24, 2018  

12 Noon Mass  
Followed by a reception in Rader Hall  

Saint Francis Bread 
 
Catholic Community Services of Rockland is most 
grateful for your generous donations of food for 
their pantry. 
 

Our next collection will be held in July! 

                               CLARE'S COVE 
 

The Thrift Shop closed for the summer on  
Saturday, June 16th, and will re-open in  
 mid-September.  
 
 

This year, 2017-2018, marks the 23rd anniversary of the thrift 
shop.  We opened in September 1995, and have seen it grow 
from its' humble beginnings to the successful financial       
enterprise we know today. The shop has been staffed by more 
than 40 loyal workers. It has become a close knit  social group 
as well as a financial success. Many lasting friendships  have 
been formed. We thank our volunteers for their dedication to 
Clare's Cove, and their willingness to give of their time for the 
benefit of the shop. We gratefully thank our parishioners for 
their generous donations and financial support. Due to this 
support of volunteers and  parishioners, we have been able to 
raise $21,500 this year!  Since Clare's Cove opened in 1995, 
we have given the parish $541,000.  
 

We wish you a healthy, happy and safe summer.   
May God bless you all. 

Bingo for Prizes 
John Cardinal McCloskey Council Knights of Columbus 
thanks everyone for their support of the 2nd Annual Bingo for 
Prizes event. The Knights were able to raise funds to support 
the various charities that look for their aid and initiatives that 
they take on. Everyone had a great time, won  some very nice 
gifts like Apple Watch, 43 inch Smart TV, Ring Bell & Door 
Video, and more!   
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SAVE THE DATE 

St. Francis Annual Golf Outing 
 

Monday September 17, 2018 
Philip J. Rotella Golf Course 

Haverstraw, NY 

Reflections of a Wife and Mother VII 

I continue today with more beautiful, prayerful words and reflections from my mother.  May they bring you to deeper prayer and 

further you in your spiritual life as you read them and pray with them. 

"My grace is sufficient for you, for power is made perfect in weakness....for when I am weak, then I am strong." 

Jesus, share with us the treasure of your love. 

Jesus, Welcome!  Be the Guest of my heart. 

The Lord is here - within you - and where He is - is holy. 

You are the desire of every nation, the joy of every longing heart. 

Jesus, grant me a humble heart that can say, "Jesus, I trust in You".  

We cannot. Jesus can!  Jesus will!  If we let Him. 

Transformation is a power that belongs to Jesus alone. - all I need do is submit. 

Prepare yourself to meet the King for He is coming. 

Through your mercy make us live holy and chaste lives in this world, eagerly awaiting the blessed hope and coming of Christ in 

glory. 

~Fr. Robert F. McKeon  

CYO Basketball Registration 
 

Fall/Winter CYO Basketball registration will be open 
from  

June 1, 2018 - July 1, 2018 
for St. Francis Parishioners. 

 

To register or for information about registration please 
visit 

 www.sfacyohoops.com.  
Thank you!  

 

Saint Francis of Assisi Church  

SUMMER OFFICE HOURS 

During the months of July and August the Rectory will be 

closed on Fridays.  

The Rectory office will be open Monday through Thursday 

from 8:30am to 4:30pm. 

ANNIVERSARY MASS  AND RECEPTION 
On Sunday, June 17, 10 couples from the parish renewed their vows in a beautiful ceremony at the 12noon Mass officiated by  

Father Robert McKeon.  Father presented each couple with a certificate acknowledging their years of marriage. 
 

    Giselle and Pedro Esteban  10 years  -  August 9, 2008 
    Sheila and Paul Schofield          20 years  -  May 17, 1998 
    Sue and Peter Liebfred  25 years  -  April 17, 1993 
    Gloria and Dan Dwyer                           30 years  -   June 11, 1988 
    Louise and Anthony Licandro           35 years  -  April 16, 1983 
    Kathy and Matt Cahill                            50 years  -  May 11, 1968 
    Maureen and Bill Irwin                          50 years   -  June 15, 1968 
    MaryAnn and George Patisso               50 years  -  October 12, 1968 
    Loretta and Vincent Verlezza                 50 years  -  February 3, 1968 
    Marilyn and Don Colucci                       65 years  -  October 17, 1953 
 
 

Following the Mass, a joyous reception was held for the anniversary couples, their families and friends.   
We wish them God's blessing, good health and continued happiness in the years ahead. 

 

 

Camp Assisi 2018!! 

 

 

 
Camp Assisi will run from August 13-August 17 from            
9:30am-12:30pm and is for children entering grades K-5.  The cost 
is $20 per child. Camp Assisi volunteers are also needed!  Adults, 
high schoolers and rising 6th-8th grade Confirmation candidates are 
needed to assist with Bible Camp this year.  Come join the fun of 
crafts, music, games, skits and sharing enthusiasm for our Catholic 
faith. 

 

Please contact kerribennett@optonline.net to join our team! 

http://www.sfahoops.com/
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Save the Date 

 
Annual Parish Blood Drive 

    DATE:  Sunday, July 22, 2017 

WHERE:  RADER HALL 

 

 

 

 

          THE NEW YORK BLOOD CENTER IS IN  

        DESPERATE NEED! 

                                   
/ƻƳŜ Ƨƻƛƴ ǳǎ ŀǘ tŀƭƛǎŀŘŜǎ /ǊŜŘƛǘ ¦ƴƛƻƴ tŀǊƪ 

ǘƻ ŎƘŜŜǊ ƻƴ ǘƘŜ wƻŎƪƭŀƴŘ .ƻǳƭŘŜǊǎ ŀǎ ǘƘŜȅ ǘŀƪŜ ƻƴ ǘƘŜ vǳŜōŜŎ  
/ŀǇƛǘŀƭŜǎ ŀƴŘ ŀǘ ǘƘŜ ǎŀƳŜ ǝƳŜ ǎǳǇǇƻǊǘ ǘƘŜ YƴƛƎƘǘǎ ƻŦ /ƻƭǳƳōǳǎΗ 

 

{ŀǘǳǊŘŀȅ WǳƭȅΣ нмΣ нлму  

сΥол ǇƳ 

LǊƛǎƘ IŜǊƛǘŀƎŜ 5ŀȅ 

/ƻǎǘ ǇŜǊ ¢ƛŎƪŜǘ ƻŦ Ϸмр ƛƴŎƭǳŘŜǎ ŀƴ ƛƴŬŜƭŘ .ƻȄ {Ŝŀǘ Ǉƭǳǎ ŀ .ƻǳƭŘŜǊǎ IŀǘΦ 

/ƻƳŜ ŀƴŘ ŜƴƧƻȅ ǇǊŜ-ƎŀƳŜ ŎƻƴŎŜǊǘ ŀƴŘ ǎǘŀȅ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜ ŬǊŜǿƻǊƪǎ ǘƻƻΗ 
CƻǊ ŜǾŜǊȅ ǝŎƪŜǘ ǎƻƭŘΣ ǘƘŜ .ƻǳƭŘŜǊǎ ǿƛƭƭ ŘƻƴŀǘŜ ǘƻ ǘƘŜ YƴƛƎƘǘǎΦ  {ƻΣ ǘƘŜ ƳƻǊŜ ǿŜ ǎŜƭƭΣ ǘƘŜ ƳƻǊŜ ǿŜ ǊŜŎŜƛǾŜ ǘƻ ōŜƴŜŬǘ Yh/ /ƘŀǊƛǝŜǎΦ 

 

5ƻƴΩǘ 5ŜƭŀȅΗ   [ƛƳƛǘŜŘ ƴǳƳōŜǊ ƻŦ ǝŎƪŜǘǎΗ  tǳǊŎƘŀǎŜ ȅƻǳǊ ǝŎƪŜǘǎ ƛƴ ŀŘǾŀƴŎŜΦ 

¢ƛŎƪŜǘǎ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ǎƻƭŘ ŀƊŜǊ aŀǎǎŜǎ ŀǘ {ǘΦ CǊŀƴŎƛǎΦ  aŀƪŜ ŎƘŜŎƪǎ ǇŀȅŀōƭŜ ǘƻΥ /ŀǊŘƛƴŀƭ aŎ/ƭƻǎƪŜȅ /ƻǳƴŎƛƭΦ 
  

¢ƻ ǊŜǎŜǊǾŜ ǝŎƪŜǘǎΥ 

/ƻƴǘŀŎǘΥ !ƴǘƘƻƴȅ [ƛŎŀƴŘǊƻ ŀǘ ŀƳƭƛŎŀƴŘǊƻϪŀƻƭΦŎƻƳ ƻǊ 
.ƛƭƭ LǊǿƛƴ ŀǘ ōƛƭƭϪōƛƭƭƛǊǿƛƴǊŜŀƭǘƻǊΦŎƻƳ  ƻǊ 
.ƛƭƭ /ƻƭƭƛƴǎ ŀǘ ǿŎƻƭƭƛƴǎƧǊтлϪƎƳŀƛƭΦŎƻƳ 

 

Registration for the 2018/2019 Religious Education year is ongoing. All families currently in the Religious Education Program should have     

received a username and password from Parish Giving and can go online to parishgiving.org and register.  Families coming into the program for 

the first time need to call the Religious Education Office and make an appointment to register in person. If you have been in the program and are 

having trouble registering please call the office.  Our Early Bird registration ends on June 30th and registration closes on July 31st. Please register 

as soon as possible.  

Catechists are needed for the 2018/2019 Religious Education year; we are most in need of 1st, 5th and 7th grade catechists. The only qualification 

to teach is a love of children, and a desire to share your Catholic Faith with the children of our parish. Please call the Religious Education office 

if you are interested. 

We are also looking for permanent substitutes who can be available to help out when a catechist is unable to be here. We are also looking for 

hall, parking lot and building monitors as well as catechist assistants. Any high school student who needs community service hours or is        

interested in working with children, is invited to be a catechist assistant.  It is a rewarding opportunity that benefits the High School student as 

well as the children that they work with.  

If you have any questions please feel free to contact the Religious Education office at 845-638-4215 or email us at                                           
stfrancisprepoffice@gmail.com.   

Have a blessed summer! 

St. Francis religious education students are making a  difference! 

Join us on our bottle and can redemption campaign to help our 

environment and bring clean water to those in need. Bring your 

recyclables to the Bottle Redemption Center at                        

25 N Middletown Road in Nanuet behind Marshalls and  mention 

you are supporting St. Francis of Assisi.  

 
 

We can all make a difference! 

mailto:amlicandro@aol.com
mailto:bill@billirwinrealtor.com
https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwil0pG0yffTAhXIXRoKHd8bA3EQjRwIBw&url=https://clipartfest.com/categories/view/93a5b264ec694bc24ba90ecd185a4b16f6da636a/kofc-logo-clip-art.html&psig=AFQjCNFAui6yeHzxd6wI
mailto:stfrancisprepoffice@gmail.com
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To find out more,  

visit www.ParishGiving.org  

Parish Giving 

1707 Fourth St, Trenton, NJ  08638  

ADOPTION 
Children in China need homes. More boys available than girls.                             
Older parents and single women welcome. For  more information 
call Barbara Salvesen at 845-623-5277. 

Child Protection 
Anyone who needs to report an alleged incident of sexual abuse of 
a minor by a priest, deacon, religious, or lay person serving in the 
Archdiocese of NY is asked to contact Sr. Eileen Clifford, at     
212-371-1000 x 2949. Sister may also be reached via e-mail at 
victimassistance@archny.org. Information can also be found on 
the Archdiocesan website, www.archny.org.  In keeping with the 
Archdiocesan policy regarding sexual abuse of minors, this     
information is provided to ensure that our children remain safe and 
secure. 

Healing And Nurturing Distraught Survivors  
 

HANDS sponsors a bereavement support group for parents who 
have lost a child.  It is facilitated by Ann Carucci, founder of  
HANDS, who lost her son and daughter-in-law, in a boating       
accident. Their bodies were never recovered. All groups meet from 
6:30-8:00pm at HANDS International Headquarters, 9 Scott Drive, 
New City. The meeting this month is on July 17.  Services are free 
of charge. Ann is also available for personal one-on-one counseling 
sessions.   
 
HANDS has a Widows And Widowers Group facilitated by Ann 
Carucci, who lost her husband. These meetings are held every   
Monday evening at the HANDS International Headquarters.  
 

Contact Ann Carucci at (845)634-6706. 

DON BOSCO PREP HOSTS HSPT TEST PREP PROGRAM 
 

Don Bosco Prep is hosting its HSPT Test Prep Program this      
summer, open to all rising eighth grade students to help prepare for 

the high school entrance exam.  
Session I:   Monday, July 9 through Thursday, July 12 and  

                Monday, July 23 through Thursday, July 26 
Session II: Monday, July 16 through Thursday, July 19, and  

                Monday, July 30 through Thursday, August 2.  
 

Program Tuition is $500.  
 

For more information, please visit  
www.donboscoprep.org/admissions 

FORMED.ORG CELEBRATES    

OUR BLESSED MOTHER 
 
 

VIDEOS 
¶ Virgin Mary Revealed Through Scripture  
 ~ Presenter Dr. Scott Hahn ~ 

¶ Symbolon: The Catholic Faith explained:  
  SESSION 9 – Mary and The Saints 

¶ Our Lady of Sorrows  
 ~ Presenter Kimberly Hahn ~ 
 
BOOKS 
¶ Mary in The Redemption  
 ~ by Adroenne Von Speyr ~ 

¶ The World’s First Love – Mary, Mother of God  
 ~ by Fulton J. Sheen 
 
VIDEO SERIES FOR CHILDREN 

¶ The CAT.CHAT Family:  
 Episode 1 –  Celebrating Mary 

 
To Access Formed.org go to FORMED.ORG   

Our Parish Code is: NKXH7T 

Falcon Soccer Camp at Albertus Magnus HS 
 

August 6 - 10, 9am - 12pm 
Boys and Girls/Grades K– 5 

Register online at albertusmagnus.net 
 

Contact: Brian Fitzpatrick - bfitzpatrick@albertusmagnus.net 

Holy Land Pilgrimage Tour   
(Tel Aviv, Nazareth, Bethlehem, Jerusalem) 

with Rev. William Cosgrove, St. Augustine Church, New City NY 
DATES: November 7 – 15, 2018  COST: $3,599.00 (includes air 
fare, hotel accommodations, breakfast & dinner, fees, tour        
manager, air-conditioned licensed coach, taxes).                         
Contacts: (845)634-3641 or williamcosgrove1948@gmail.com. 

Don Bosco Prep 
Video Production and Post Production Workshop 

This hands-on workshop is the ultimate experience for the Film and 
TV guru. Students will create their own projects, hear from Guest 
Speakers, network with experienced Media Executives, and    
showcase their work at the end of each session’s “Launch Party”.     
Students will also walk away with Producer/Editor Reels of their 
own work, on Don Bosco Media Club custom Travel Drives, theirs 
to keep! DATES: Session I - July 9, 10, 11, 12, 16, 17, 18 & 19. 
Session II - July 23, 24, 25, 26, 30, 31, Aug. 1 & 2. Mon. - Thurs. 
9am to 3pm. COST: $500/Session. For more information contact 
JVRABLIC@DONBOSCOPREP.ORG. 
 

July 4th Vigil for Life 
Come for a morning of prayer for America at the Marian Shrine, 

Filors Lane, Stony Point 
 

 10:00 am — Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament 
 11:15 am — Rosary 
 12:00 pm — Holy Sacrifice of the Mass 

 

Confessions will be available during the morning 


